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September and October 2020 Demos Cancelled   
Due to instructor unavailability, our September and October demos have been cancelled. ​BUT ​we still have 
things going on and will keep you informed via the newsletter, website, facebook page, and by email. 

Virtual 37th Art Centre 2020 Exhibit Call for Entries   
Our 37th Annual Juried Art Exhibit will be held as a virtual exhibit. Look for your entry form in the mail!  The 
entry form is also available on our website. ​Submission deadline is October 3. ​The virtual exhibit dates are 
October 23 through November 15. Selection judging will take place October 19 through the 23. Ratindra Das will 
be judging (​www.RatindraDas.net​). Categories include oil/acrylic, mixed media, sculpture, pastel, and 
watercolor. Nonrefundable entry fee is $25 for up to three pieces.  

To submit the Juried Art Show Entry Fee ​online​:  
● Go to  ​www.elkgroveparks.org​ and click on the REGISTRATION BUTTON (top right) and select GET 

TICKETS from the dropdown > or ​https://webtrac.elkgroveparks.org/wbwsc/webtrac.wsc/SPLASH.html 
○ *Note* If you have an EGPD account, we ask that you log-in. It will make purchasing tickets ​way 

easier.  However if you do not have an account, you can purchase tickets with a Guest Account  

■ Username is the primary email address listed on the EGPD account 

■ Password is the household primary last name with the first letter capitalized (change password 

after initial log-in) 

■ If you do not know what your primary account email address is, please ask Ashley Pratscher at 

apratscher@elkgroveparks.org​ and she will look it up for you.  

● Click on TICKETS 

● Select AAEGV Juried Art Show 

○ *Note* This is set up as one ticket per person to avoid duplicates  

● Click on the CONTINUE button on the lower left side of the screen  

○ *Note* If using Guest Account you will be required to enter the fields listed (Name, Phone, Email, 

Address) 

● Proceed to Checkout 

● Select payment method  

● Continue  

● Complete the credit card/billing information  

● Click the SUBMIT PAYMENT button  

● Receipt/ticket will be emailed to you 

○ *Note* you will have 10 minutes to complete payment once tickets are added to your cart 
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Artists can still ​mail checks​ or ​make payment in-person​ at the Pavilion if they so choose. Fees can be mailed to 
the Elk Grove Park District or in person at the front desk at the Pavilion, and can be paid by credit card or check 
(made out to the Elk Grove Park District). 

Please submit digital images in JPEG format (preferred method) (at least 400 x 600 pixels), cropped to the 
painting edge. Send images and artist information from the entry form to ​AAEGVexhibits@gmail.com​. Photos 
can also be mailed to the park district--see entry form for details. 

The entry form will also be housed on our website, ​https://aaegv.org​ under the Forms tab. 

Congratulations to the new 2020-2021 Board Members   
The new/returning board members for 2020-2021 are: 
President: Gloria Zucaro 
Vice President: Mary Kay McMahon 
Secretary: Marilyn Knebel 
Treasurer: Bob Packheiser 

We are looking for a volunteer for the membership program. Contact any board member if you’re interested. 

Sunday Funday Open Studios to resume 
Sunday Fundays open studios will be the first Sunday of each month from October to January. They will be held 
in the craft room of the Pavilion from 1 to 3 pm. Space is limited to 10 people; reservations are necessary and 
will be taken by Gloria Zucaro (​bluebird@pause.com​). Masks are to be worn and 6 foot social distancing 
observed, no food, but water is OK. Bring your own supplies. And have fun! 

Member Exhibits to be virtual 
The meeting room at the library is being used as their quarantine room so we will not be able to display artwork 
there for a while. We are working to set up monthly virtual member exhibits. We’ll keep you posted! If you have 
any suggestions or questions, please contact ​AAEGVexhibits@gmail.com​.  
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Check out our website:​https://aaegv.org/​. Like our Facebook page at ​https://www.facebook.com/artinelkgrove​. 
Any news you would like to share? Any comments? Send them to your newsletter editor, Peg Mulcahy, at 
PMulc62075@comcast.net​.​ Put “Art News and Views” in the subject line. And thanks for sharing! 

Please submit news  by the 1st of the month for inclusion in that month’s newsletter​. 
Incoming 2020–2021 Board Members: 

President: Gloria Zucaro 
Vice President: Mary Kay McMahon 
Treasurer:  Bob Packheiser 
Secretary: Marilyn Knebel 
Exhibits: Tammy Haman 
Programs: Tara Riley 
Newsletter: Peggy Mulcahy 
Hospitality: Sandy Schmidt 
Membership: open 
Historian: open 
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